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Natalie Graves

From: Seattle Department of Transportation 
<NorthgateBridge=seattle.gov@mail222.suw16.rsgsv.net> on behalf of Seattle 
Department of Transportation <NorthgateBridge@seattle.gov>

Sent: Thursday, July 13, 2017 12:10 PM
To: Natalie Graves
Subject: You’re Invited! Northgate Ped/Bike Bridge Project Open House August 3

 

 View this email in your browser  

  

  

 

 

Mark your calendar for our August 3 open house to learn about projects to improve walking and 
biking in Northgate, including the new ped/bike bridge over I-5 coming in 2020!   

 

  

At the open house  

 See the latest Northgate Ped/Bike Bridge design and get a sense of what it will be like to 
use the bridge 
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 Learn about the route for the Northgate Neighborhood Greenway 
 Get information on other transportation projects and programs in the Northgate area 
 Talk with project staff and share feedback 

Join us in person  
 
Thursday, August 3 
5:30 - 7:30 PM (drop in any time) 
Hampton Inn & Suites 
9550 1st Ave NE, Seattle 
  
This is a family-friendly event with childcare and light refreshments. The venue is ADA accessible, 
and Metro routes serve this location. Visit tripplanner.kingcounty.gov to plan your trip. 
 
Limited off-street parking is available on the east side of the hotel or in its secure lot ($5 cost). 
On-street parking is also available on surrounding streets.  
 
Participate online 
 
August 3 – 24 
Share feedback online: www.NorthgateBridge.infocommunity.org 
 
Look for us at community events this month 
 
Pinehurst Community Festival on July 15 
Live in D5 on July 22 
Maple Leaf Summer Social on July 26 
 
We hope to see you there! 
 
Northgate Ped/Bike Bridge project team 
NorthgateBridge@seattle.gov 
(206) 615-0925 
www.seattle.gov/transportation/NorthgatePedBridge.htm 
  
If you need this information translated, please call (206) 615-0925. 
 
Si necesita traducir esta información al español, llame al (206) 615-0925. 
 
如果您需要此信息翻譯成中文 請致電 (206) 615-0925. 
 
Kung kailangan mo ang impormasyon na ito na nakasalin sa Tagalog mangyari lamang na 
tumawag sa (206) 615-0925.  

  

Our mailing address is: 

Seattle Department of Transportation 

Seattle Municipal Tower 

700 5th Avenue  
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Seattle, WA 98104 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list 

 

   

  

  

 
 
 
 
 

This email was sent to natalie@stephersonassociates.com  

why did I get this?    unsubscribe from this list    update subscription preferences  

SDOT Northgate Ped/Bike Bridge Project · Seattle Municipal Tower · 700 5th Ave · Seattle, WA 98104 · USA  

 

 
 

 


